
Dates 

To 

Remember 
 

March 6 

NO SCHOOL 
 

March 20 

Report Cards Sent Home 
 

March 30 - April 3 

Spring Break 
 

April 6 

School Opens 

This past month we celebrated “I Love to Read” month with a Reading Train, wearing T-shirts 
with words on it, and having a Trash-ion Show using recycled materials, and reading the words on 
the labels. Each of  these FUN activities gave us an opportunity to read words in a unique way!  
 
Another highlight this month was the grade 5-8 students learning about Trades Jobs. Skills Canada 
came to present to us. It gave the students some great advice about planning for their future      
careers.  
 

Last week, the Parent Meeting Group blessed 
the staff  with a Staff  Appreciation Lunch. 
Thank-you to all of  you who contributed to 
make that happen! Thank-you to Betiel and 
her team of  parents that planned it and vol-
unteered to supervise in our classrooms. The 
staff  felt BLESSED! The food was delicious, 
and I know I ate too much!  
 
Our House Groups have been working to-
gether on various things. It has created a 
good school spirit. They are working on their 
Trash-ion Show model, and they are prepar-
ing for chapel presentations that are coming 
up in the next few months.  
 
Please pray for the teachers as they are begin-
ning to work on Term 2 assessments. Thank-
you and God bless you!  
 
 
 
Mrs. B. Wiebe 

I Love to Read Month 
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testimony and then discussed the concept of   

Holy Sexuality. Phil Hills continues to lead the 

Western Canadian contingent and is very        

impactful in liaising with the government on   

behalf of Christian Independent Schools. What a 

blessing to have strong men and women of Faith 

on the front lines, both educationally and      

spiritually. 

Mrs. Wiebe  and I also attended the Manitoba 

Federation of Independent Schools dinner in 

Feb. It’s always wonderful to connect with the 

administration from other faith based schools in 

the Province. Thank you to Teresita Chiarella 

and Darcy Bayne for their work in supporting 

Faith based schools in Manitoba. 

And thank you to the Parent group who provid-

ed lunch for the staff at the Hargrave Campus. 

We appreciate all you do! 

 

Blessings, 

Carla Reimer 

Rejoice in the Lord always. I will say it again: Rejoice! Let your 

gentleness be evident to all. The Lord is near.   

~ Philipians 4:4-5 

School Uniforms 

School uniforms should 
be worn at school  
EVERY DAY Monday 
to Thursday. On Friday 
the children may wear a 
different shirt. 
 
Please contact the office 
if  you need to purchase 
a uniform. 

Another month is almost behind us, and it was a good month. The annual Association of  

Christian Schools International (ACSI) Christian professional development day was on Feb. 

14. We were again challenged and encouraged by the focus speaker, Chris Yuan. He shared his         
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There are a few spots 

still available in all 

grades! 

End of Day  

Pickup 

3:30pm - 3: 45pm  
- Please come to your 
child’s classroom door to 
pick them up. 
 
3:45pm - 4:30 pm  
- Please come to the gym 
to pick up your child. 
 
If  your child will be picked 
up by someone different 
than usual, please call the 
office to let us know, 

 

Register For September 2020 

Today 
Please return your registration form as soon as possible 

so we can begin planning for next year 

Please tell any families you 

know that may be interested in 

having their children join 

St. Aidan’s Christian School! 

 

They can call Ms. Ashleigh in 

the office to arrange a tour 

and pick up a registration 

package. 

 

204-944-9674 
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Connect with us on Facebook! 
 Our school has just created a Facebook page. 

Please search for  

St. Aidan’s Christian School Downtown Campus  

Like us, 

Watch our new video, 

and Share it with your friends! 

Ben Smith, a former St. Aidan’s Student, and the  

Ensemble Choir were invited to speak and sing during 

Sunday service at St. Aidan’s Anglican church this month.  

Thank you to all the church members for  

welcoming us with open arms and your ongoing support.  

Visiting St. Aidan’s Anglican Church 



Hargrave Grade 5 

Spotlight 
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Grade 5 students worked hard in shops, 

sanding and cutting wood to make an    

inukshuk.  
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Hargrave Grade 5 

Spotlight 

This month, students also enjoyed an educational outing 

at Festival du Voyageur. They learned about the treaties 

and alliances between First Nations and Europeans and 

had an all-around fun time.  



Aberdeen Juniors (Gr 5-8) Spotlight 

The Aberdeen campus has a very    

active junior high group of  21       

students  and three part-time teachers 

aides on staff. We are already noticing 

longer days of  sunshine as we march 

towards spring. Students have been 

working hard in their new math   

workbooks and we celebrated         

numeracy with the cake!  
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February also is “I love to 

read month”. Miss Dana, 

our class EA, also loves to 

read and I often find her 

along side one of  our dear 

students enjoying a new 

book.  



Aberdeen Juniors (Gr 5-8) Spotlight 
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We are learning 

about germs and 

viruses in health 

class, becoming 

educated on how 

to stay healthy. 

Students have 

made beautiful    

posters to share!  
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